GradyMinor

Civil Engineers ¢ Land Surveyors e Planners ¢ Landscape Architects

June 7, 2018

James Sabo

Principal Planner

Collier County Growth Management Division
2800 N. Horseshoe Drive

Naples, FL 34104

RE: Esperanza Place RPUD Amendment - PL20170001326
Review 3 Response

Dear Mr. James Sabo:

This correspondence is our formal response to the sufficiency review letter provided to us on
May 25, 2018. Responses to staff comments have been provided in bold.

Rejected Review: School District Review
Reviewed By: C. James Sabo, AICP
Email: JamesSabo@colliergov.net Phone #: (239) 252-2708

Correction Comment 1:
A School District Review was requested of Collier County Schools. No Review Comments were
provided. However, review comments from the Collier Schools may be forthcoming.

Comments not yet received. 5-25-18

Response:
Acknowledged.

Rejected Review: County Attorney Review
Reviewed By: Scott Stone
Email: ScottStone@colliergov.net Phone #: (239) 252-5740

Correction Comment 2:
Sent e-mail to applicant with comments and changes to PUD document. | will leave this review
in "reject” until they provide a satisfactory revised PUD document.

Response:
Revisions to the PUD document and Master Plan have been made as requested.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
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Sincerely,

D. Wayne Arnold, AICP

Enclosures

Cc: Brookwood Residential, LLC
GradyMinor File
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